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	Service Above Self 

			Quote	of	the	Week	
		Good	 health	 and	 good	
sense	 are	 two	 of	 life’s	
greatest	blessings.	
	P.			Syrus	(Roman	Writer)	
		
Meeting:	April	2	
		Mary	Jane	Berry’s	topic	
was	Parkinson’s	Disease.	
About	 60,000	 Americans	
contact	 this	 disease	 each	
year.	 	 The	 cause	 is	
unknown,	and	there	is	no	
cure.	 	 Exercise	 is	 an	
important	part	of	therapy.	
			
		Meeting:	April	9	
	Attorney	 Kyle	 Robbins	
spoke	 on	 the	 importance	
of	 having	 updated	 wills	
and	 trusts	 to	 avoid	
probate.	
		He	 also	 passed	 a	 hand-
out	to	us	on	the	Pitfalls	of		
Do-It-Yourself	Wills.	
	
						Tango	Flight	
It	 is	 a	 non-profit	 high	
school	aerospace	program	
in	 which	 students	 learn	
about	 aspects	 of	 aviation	
engineering.	 They	 learn	
through	 the	 hands-on	

experience	of	 building	 an	
aircraft.	
		Both	 of	 Georgetown’s	
high	schools	are	 involved	
with	 this	 program.		
President	 Sam	 is	 an	
advisor.	
		Six	 airplanes	 have	 been	
built,	 and	 three	 of	 them	
have	been	sold.	
	
Future	Meetings	
April	23	Delaney	
Linda	MCcalla’s	topic	will	
be	 the	 Historic	 and	
Architectural	 	 Review	
Commission	 (HARC)	 of																		
Georgetown	
April	30			Cowan	Creek	
				Program:	TBA		
May	7				SC	Ballroom	
Craig	 Russell-Executive	
Director	 of	 the	 Down	
Home	Ranch.	
	
April	 Is	 Rotary’s		
Maternal	&	Child	Health	
Month	
	
	Rotary	Events	
	May	 1	 EarlyAct	
FirstKnight®	 Ceremony	
at	the	Jarrell	ISD.	This	is	

the	last	one	of	this	school	
year.	
May	3-5		Conference	of	
Rotary	 Clubs	 in	 San	
Antonio	to	be	held	at	the	
historic	Menger	Hotel.	
July	4			Our	club	prepares	
a	 lunch	 for	 the	 RYLA	
campers	 at	 McKinney	
Roughs	near	Bastrop.	
	
		In	 the	 near	 future,	 John	
Skannal	will	be	asking	for	
volunteers	 to	 go	 to	 RYLA	
camp	 	 and	 prepare	 their	
noon	 meal.	 It	 is	 a	 fun	
experience.	 The	 campers	
are	also	very	appreciative	
of	our	efforts.	Remember,	
all	 volunteers	 must	
complete	 a	 brief	 RYLA	
Volunteer	Form	(online).	
	
	In	the	May	Rotarian	
		There	 is	 a	 very	 good	
article	 	 titled	 “Putting	
Civility	 Back	 into	 Civil	
Discourse”.	
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